
 
 

 
 

 
 
April 19, 2022                         Ald. Milele A. Coggs  
                                                                                                                                                 (414) 286-2994 

 

6th District town hall set for TOMORROW - 
Wednesday, April 20 

 

  Alderwoman Milele A. Coggs reminds residents to attend the 6th District spring town 

hall meeting happening TOMORROW – Wednesday, April 20 at 5:30 p.m. The town hall will 

be held at Malaika Early Learning Center, 125 W. Auer Ave., and will include special guest 

Chief of Police Jeffrey Norman.  

           The meeting will offer a prime opportunity for residents to ask questions and share their 

concerns. In addition to Alderwoman Coggs and Chief Norman, representatives from the 

Department of Public Works, Health Department, Department of Neighborhood Services, 

Department of City Development and Neighborhood Improvement Development Corp. will be in 

attendance.  

           “Our district town hall meetings are a fantastic opportunity for residents to hear directly 

from City departments, ask questions and share concerns all in one setting,” said Alderwoman 

Coggs. “With public safety continuing to be a top priority throughout the district and city, this 

meeting will be a chance to hear from Chief Norman on ways in which we are continuing to 

address this issue. I strongly encourage interested residents to join us for the town hall tomorrow 

evening.” 

What:      6th District Town Hall Meeting 
 

When:     Wednesday, April 20 at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Where:     Malaika Early Learning Center, 125 W. Auer Ave. 
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